
                   
 

                   

 

The Annual General Meeting of the Sarnia Sword Club will be convened at 
7.30 pm onThursday 18 June 2015,  

in the Rocquettes Hotel, Les Gravees, St Peter Port. 
 

The AGM will receive the reports of office bearers and both the accounts for the 
current season and proposed budget for the 2015-2016 season. The Sarnia Sword 
Club Officers and Committee will be elected at the AGM. 
 
Formal Notice will be sent not less than 13 days in advance of the AGM, that is not 
later than 4 June 2014. So that notice may include any proposed changes to the 
constitution, ratification of any changes to the committee job descriptions and any 
motion which a member may wish to place formally before the AGM please ensure 
that any such item is received by the Honorary Secretary not later than  
5pm on 1 June 2014. 
 
The constitution and job descriptions are on the Sarnia Sword Club website. 
The nomination form for officers and committee members will be sent with the Notice 
of Meeting. 
Please address any questions to the Hon Secretary. 
 
Amendments etc should be sent by email to sarniaswordclub@gmail.com or by post 
(to arrive not later than 5pm on 3 June 2014) to Elaine Ellington, La Fontaine, Upper 
St Jacques, St Peter Port. Guernsey GY1 1SR. 
 
 
E M Ellington Hon. Secretary, Sarnia Sword Club 26 May 2015 
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